

December 1, 2021

Dear Parent/Patient:

After 34 years of practicing pediatrics, I am announcing my retirement from Charles Towne Pediatrics, effective December 31, 2021. I want to take this chance to thank all of my patients for the privilege of caring for your child/children. I am so grateful for the opportunity to have had a small part in all of your lives.

I will leave you in the good hands of Dr. Anna Pruitt. Your medical records will remain at Charles Towne Pediatrics.

Wishing you all the best.

With gratitude,

Helen R. Bertrand, MD